
                             

           
 

                             DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 
         RIDGE VALLEY  

                          DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA  

  

RVS/CIR/036/2023-24                                                                             03rd JUN 2023   

Mandatory submission of Aadhar card details for all students (23-24) 

Dear Parent 

Greetings! 

As per the directives given by the Directorate of Education, Gurugram 

(circular number G-I/2023/722-25 dated 20/03/23), we request you to 

upload your child’s Aadhar Card details in the google form link given 

below before 30th June 2023. 

Google form link- https://forms.gle/RAWitVovv3Y3zbMFA  

Kindly note that this matter requires your urgent and immediate 

attention.  

For any further queries, kindly contact the front desk at 0124-4666159, 

161, 162 or write an e-mail at info@ridgevalleyschool.org. 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated. 

 

Warm Regards 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal. 

 

 

https://forms.gle/RAWitVovv3Y3zbMFA
mailto:registrar@ggn.theheritageschool.in

